

Mr. Dharmesh Patel By email

14 August 2017 Our ref: 3488296

Dear Mr. Patel

Thank you for your request for information received on 18 July 2017.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Harrow Council. I have enclosed copies of the information that is being released to you.

You requested (please see our response in bold below and on the attached document):

For the years listed and for EACH static/mobile/remote operated CCTV camera within your jurisdiction, please provide details of total the number of PCNs issued by each camera and the total annual revenue raised by each camera.

Please find attached a list of cameras showing PCNs issued & income for specified years.

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:

Mr. Fern Silverio
Head of Collections and Benefits
Harrow Council
Civic Centre
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XF

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely

Anna Batoryk
FOI Officer - Business Support
Resources

Enc.